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About the Study

Golf Course Road 
Complete Streets Study

The study area will be along Taylor Ranch Road/Golf Course Road, 
between Montaño Road and Westside Boulevard. 

The City of Albuquerque, in partnership with the Mid-Region Council of 
Governments (MRCOG), is conducting a Complete Streets Study on Taylor 
Ranch Road/Golf Course Road to identify the specific safety issues and 
challenges faced by pedestrians, bicyclists, and transit riders of all ages along 
the corridor. 

The principal goals of the study are to document existing conditions along 
the corridor, identify safety concerns and gaps in the pedestrian and bicycle 
networks, present recommendations for roadway improvements, as well as 
recommend character enhancements along the corridor.

Go to the website below to provide comments and for more information on the project and additional details on public meetings.

Project Area Map

Public meetings will be held on the following dates:
August 5, 2021 & October 21, 2021

Major Considerations for the Complete Streets Study Will Include:
•	 Reducing high travel speeds;
•	 Addresssing safety issues and dangerous crossing locations;
•	 Identifying potential improvements to bike lanes and trails; and
•	 Increasing connections to commercial areas along Taylor Ranch/

Golf Course Road.

https://www.cabq.gov/council/find-your-councilor/district-5/complete-streets-planning-study-on-taylor-ranch-road-and-golf-course-road


